
 

Weldon Parent Teacher Club 
Weldon’s Parent Teacher Club (PTC) is looking for motivated 

and energetic Weldon parents, guardians, and teachers! 

We offer a variety of fundraising and volunteer opportunities 
throughout the year. 

 

Come be a part of our team! Meetings will be held 
monthly on the second Tuesday of each month. A Zoom 

option will also be provided.  
 

Our first meeting is in the Weldon Library on 
September 13th at 6pm. 

 

Weldon PTC is a nonprofit, incorporated association established to support 
Weldon staff and students. To become a member, you can provide a $5 

membership fee. You are not required to be a member to attend meetings, but 
a membership gives you voting rights.  

Scan Me to 
volunteer & sign 

up for Zoom 
links! 

 

 

 

 

We accept cash and Venmo for all PTC 
memberships  

PTC Venmo: @weldonPTC 

*Please include your first and last name and the 
word “membership” in the “What’s it for?” box 

Cash: Please drop off exact change to the PTC 
Box in the Front Office labeled with your name and 

child’s name. 

Please sign up to volunteer using our QR 
code or the link below 

https://bit.ly/3AIqnDk 

 

https://bit.ly/3AIqnDk

